## Christian Grözinger

Von:

Mahmoud Abu Aisha - GCMHP [mahmoud@gcmhp.net]

Gesendet:

Sonntag, 15. Februar 2009 10:56

Cc: Betreff: Christian Grözinger; 'Alexa Kuenburg' amal200991@hotmail.com; 'Alexa Kuenburg'; alexa.kuenburg@meduniwien.ac.at

Thanks and Appreciation

15 February, 2009

## Thanks and Appreciation

Dear Mr. Bernd Ruf and Christian Grözinger,

Friends of Waldorf Education

We would like to express our thanks and appreciation for you visit to Gaza Community Mental Health Programme and your contribution in reducing the mental health consequences of the Israeli war on Gaza on the Palestinian children. We also appreciate your help in offering acute emergency education to prevent the development of a posttraumatic stress disorder among the Palestinian children.

We also thank Ms. Alexa for her genuine efforts and coordination for your visit to Gaza.

We look forward further cooperation with your delegation and that you will be able to come back and offer additional services to the traumatized students in other areas affected by war...

Please extend our regards to all members of the team.

With our Best regards,

Mahmoud

Mahmoud Abu Aisha - Project Officer Gaza Community Mental Health Programme P.O. Box: 1049 Gaza City, Palestine